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5th ICTSF WORLD ENGLISH SPORTING CHAMPIONSHIP 

3rd July to the 6th July 2019 at Dowth Hall, Co Meath. 

Dear Member,  

The Irish Clay Target Shooting Association wishes to extend a formal invitation to your federation to officially 

participate in the 5th ICTSF World English Sporting Championship in ‘Dowth Hall’, Co Meath at the Brú na 

Bóinne, World Heritage Site. 

The event will consist of 200 targets shot over two days and two courses. The entry fee for individuals is €160 

per person. There will also be a 100 target Sportrap & 100 target Prelim English Sporting event running 

concurrently to the championship. 

Official course setter for these championships will be Richard Faulds MBE the current ICTSF English Sporting 

World Champion and former Olympic Gold Medallist. 

The international team competition will be as follows:  

• OPEN TEAM one team of five persons from any category (4 scores to count)  

• LADIES one team of three ladies (2 scores to count)  

• JUNIORS one team of three juniors (under 21 years of age*) (2 scores to count) 

• VETERANS one team of three veterans (aged 55 and over*) (2 scores to count) 

• SUPER VETERANS one team of three super veterans (aged 65 and over*) (2 scores to count)  

*on the 01/01/2019 

Team entry costs, which are over and above the cost of individual entry, are €45 for the senior’s team and €40 

for each of the ladies, juniors, veterans and super veterans’ teams. 
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All teams will be shooting between 11:00am and 13:30pm approx. on Friday 5th and Saturday 6th July 2019. 

Team places will be reserved for federation members. However, we would appreciate if you could advise us of 

your team entries before Friday 3rd May 2019 or if you DO NOT intend sending a team ASAP. 

Individual entries will be open on Friday 26th October 2018 and can ONLY be made online through the ICTSA 

website. Further details of the event will be made at that time including arrangements for visitor firearms 

permits. 

We are finalizing the arrangements for firearms permits with our authorities to achieve a simple hassle free 

process for all shooters. 

It will be mandatory for ALL shooters to wear eye and ear protection during all events at these championships. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all to Ireland next year.  

 
 

Yours in sport, 
 

P Hanifin 
Peter Hanifin 
ICTSA Chairman 


